
Dear Parents 

On Tuesday, the children in Year 5 visited South Hunsley for a ‘festival of sport’. Led by 
Sports Leaders from South Hunsley,  the children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in 
activities such as dodgeball, benchball, fitness games and climbing alongside children from 
other local schools. The children fully engaged in all of the activities and were a pleasure 
to accompany on this visit. 

Next week, the children in Class 3 begin nine days of swimming lessons at Haltemprice. 
This intensive programme of lessons is designed to really boost the children’s confidence 
in the water. Due to the timing of the lessons, we should return to school by 3.30pm 
however please bear with us should the coach be running at all late. 

A focus for our school is developing courageous advocacy amongst our pupils. Courageous 
advocacy is the act of speaking out against an issue of injustice, often on behalf of those 
whose voice is not heard. Courageous advocates therefore need to be agents of change 
who look to improve aspects of both our local and global community. Actions can involve 
things such as charity events or supporting the actions of other groups such as the scouts. 
If you feel your child has acted as a courageous advocate and has supported a positive 
change, please do let us know as we would like to celebrate this within our celebration 
worship and also newsletter. 

This afternoon, it has been lovely to welcome Mrs Bamford and baby Louis into school. 
Mrs Bamford and Louis have visited each of our classrooms and spoken to all of our 
children. 

I hope you have a great bank holiday weekend with your family and friends. 
 

Richard Winks, Headteacher 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed learning about the seasons in science. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning more about castles in history. 

Class 2          This week we enjoyed learning about habitats and castles. 

  Next week we are looking forward to persuasive writing. 

Class 3          This week we have been investigating the permeability of different rocks. 

  Next week we are excited to start swimming lessons.  

Class 4          This week we enjoyed playing rounders in PE. 

  Next week we are starting tennis 

Collective Worship Theme:  May Day.  “The joy of the Lord is my strength” (Nehemiah 8:10).  
    

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations go to: 

Anneka for achieving the 'Parents Player of the 

Match' medal in a recent football match 

Freddie for getting a medal in football 

Oscar for his swimming certificate 

 

Studying 
Fossils in 
Class 4 

Sporting News 

This week, the children in Year 5 visited South Hunsley School and took 
part in the “Festival of Sport” event. They participated in lots of different 

activities, many lead by the Year 10 sports leaders.  

Our netball club has also proved to be very popular.  The children 

continue to develop their technical skills as well as team working skills.  

Next week, class 3 will be going to Haltemprice Leisure Centre to start 
their intensive programme of swimming lessons. They will attend every 

afternoon for the next two weeks. 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/nehemiah/8-10.html


Week 2 Menu 
 

 

May 7th—17th—Class 3 Swimming (Daily) 
May 13th—16th—Yr6 SATS  

May 17th—Class Worship Class 1  
May 21st—Rescheduled Kwik Cricket 
May 24th—Last day of this half term 

June 3rd—School reopens 
June 12th - 14th—Kingswood—Class 4 

 

June 17th - 19th Spiers Bank House—Year 3 
June 19th - 21st Spiers Bank House—Year 4 

June 27th  - Y6 transition day at SHS 
July 8th—9th—Paxwold trip Class 2 

July 9th—10th—Paxwold trip Class 1 
July 12th—Summer Fair 
July 19th  - School closes 

Important Dates 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

School 

Lunch 

Option 1 

Beef  burger 

in a bun with 

fresh potato 

wedges 

Sausage & 

mash 

Roast beef, 

Yorkshire 

pudding and 

roast 

potatoes 

Pepperoni 

pizza 
Fish cakes 

Vegan 

Option 

Meat free 

burger 

Meatless 

farm 

sausages 

Quorn fillet 

or vegan 

nuggets 

Cheese & 

tomato 

pizza 

Fishless 

fish fingers 

Vegetables 
Beans or 

peas 
Carrots 

Carrots, 

broccoli 

Selection 

of  veggie 

sticks 

Chips & 

beans 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 


